

Oak Mountain Intermediate School Mrs. Easterling's Class 5486 Caldwell Mill Rd. Birmingham, Al 35242 May 7, 2013

President Jacob Zuma c/o One More Generation P.O Box 143627 Fayetteville, GA 30214

Dear President Zuma,

I think that killing rhinos and elephants is wrong. I think that hunters should stop killing them to get their tusks. I think that because they can all die out, and there will not be any more. It will be disappointing because when I go to the zoo there would be only three elephants, and when I go to the zoo I always ask to go to the elephants. Please help make hunters in your country stop killing rhinos and elephants.

Sincerely,

Emma Denton